
July 12, 2022

City of Puyallup
Engineering Division
333 S. Meridian
Puyallup, WA 98371

Re: Punchlist E-21-0068

To whom it may concern:

I certify that the installation of the grease interceptor was performed in accordance with all regulations
and the approved plans.

Sincerely,

Kris Hammerberg


